Planning application comment was submitted on the11 April 2024 21:29 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Tricia Davies

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | wish to object to the application as the scale ,and disruption of such a development will produce
grave danger to the Lugg meadow which is a very rare survivor of a traditionally managed meadow.It holds many
rare and endangered plants , and provides valuable habitat for endangered birds such as the Curlew and
Skylark, which are in decline in the county.These will certainly be adversely affected by such a large
development and 350 human households on their doorstep. The increase of footfall in the area produced by this
development will be a disaster for the survival and breeding of birds and mammals ithe ecosystem of lugg
meadow will certainly suffer.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Tricia

Last name: Davies

Email: |G

Postcode: 198 London Rd Cheltenham Glos
Address: 198London Rd

Cheltenham

Glos

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: They should not, there must be a more suitable area in the
county.

Link ID: hitps://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-605044453
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